
 

Dear Families, 

Oak and Hazel Classes had a brilliant time on their recent beach trip, filled with rock pooling, beach 
treasure hunts, and plenty of fun with friends. It was a wonderful day of discovery and adventure by 
the sea! 

A big thank you to Bex and the Art Club for putting on a fantastic Art Exhibition this week – what 
incredibly talented children we have at West Alvington! 

There’s still lots more to look forward to this term, so stay tuned for more exciting events and 
celebrations! 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Miss Coombe 

 

Summer Term Dates 

Event Date 
Year 6 Leavers Service Friday 11th July (2.30 - 3pm) 

 
 
End of Year Performance 
 
Welly Walk 

Monday 14th July (2 – 3.15pm) Village Hall 
 
Tuesday 22nd July (am) 
 

  
Last day  

 
Wednesday 23rd July 
 
 

 

  

Sumer Book Quest  

The Kingsbridge Library is participating in The Summer Book Quest, a reading 

challenge for children aged 4-12, running from July to September. Children can sign up 

at the library and participate in activities related to the "Deep Sea Adventure" theme, 

including drawing sea creatures, trying water activities, and sharing underwater facts. 

The challenge encourages reading, and children can either count how often they read 

for 10 minutes or log how many books they read, making it inclusive for all. The launch 

event on July 12th will feature family-friendly activities.  

Key details about the Summer Book Quest: 

• Who: Children aged 4-12.  

• When: July to September.  



• Where: Kingsbridge Library, and other Libraries Unlimited locations.  

• What: A reading challenge with a "Deep Sea Adventure" theme.  

• How: Sign up at the library and participate in activities related to the theme, 

including reading.  

• Why: To encourage reading and develop literacy skills.  

• Special Features: Children can choose to log reading time or books, and the 

challenge includes activities like drawing sea creatures and sharing underwater 

facts.  

• Launch Event: A launch day on Saturday, July 12th, will have family-friendly 

activities. 
 

The Summer Book Quest 2025  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GfxK2d89OQA 

 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GfxK2d89OQA


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



West Alvington Academy Weekly Bulletin  

 

Welcome to our weekly bulletin. Below you will find lots of useful information and lovely news from 

your child’s classroom.  

 

Hazel Years R-2 
 We have had such a lovely week this week full of sunshine!  
We enjoyed our sports day on Tuesday, it was so lovely to have everyone together cheering each 
other on. 
On Thursday we enjoyed our beach trip, we loved going in the rock pools and finding lots of 
interesting creatures.  

 
Spellings – KS1 only : 

 

A new Oxford Owl book and quiz has been set 😊  

 

 

• Reading  

Reading is key to everything your little one will do in school, and we want every child 

to be confident readers with a love of books. Your support with reading at home is 



key to this. Your child will bring home their reading record along with their RWinc 

book bag book and library book. It is important that they read the book bag book 

with you at least three times a week. Library books are important for their reading 

comprehension. Please make a note of any comments in their reading record and we 

will follow them up in class. 

RWinc book bag book and completed reading record  due in: Thursday  

New books : Friday  

 

Oxford owl:  

You will have all received your Oxford Owl logins, there will be a quiz set on there for 

your child to complete by next Thursday 

 

 

  

Reception children: 

It would be wonderful if you could all upload a photo from your adventures over the 

weekend for our Tapestry Tuesday!  It doesn’t need to be something extra special; it 

could just be a walk in the woods or even snuggling up for a family movie night.    

I can’t wait to see! 

 

Star of the Week! 

 

Star of the Week  

All of Hazel class for such amazing 

behaviour on the beach trip! 

 

Oak Years 3-6 
This week in Oak Class... 

 



 

From an inspiring Sports Day to a whole-school Forest School adventure and a fun-filled day at 

the beach — the children have had a fantastic week! The Year 6 pupils made us incredibly proud 

on Friday, during their Leavers’ Service. Their reflections and heartfelt words truly showcased how 

much they've grown and all they’ve achieved. We wish them the very best as they begin their next 

exciting chapter!  

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 

Home Learning  

Home learning consists of reading, spellings, Maths and curriculum themed projects.   

Reading   

Reading is key to everything your child will do in school. At West Alvington, we want our children 

to be confident readers with a love of books. Your support with reading is essential.  Children are 

expected to read at least four times a week with a parent. Please record the name of the book 

your child has read and the pages they have read and remind the children to bring their reading 

diaries into school every day.  

This week, please learn your lines for ‘Alice’ (the musical). 

Times Tables 

The children have logins in their reading diaries for TTRS https://ttrockstars.com/ 

Please complete the times tables activities – new activities set weekly.  
Star of the Week!  

  

Star of the Week 

Toby 

WOW! You have worked so hard and taken part 

in everything with a huge smile! 

😊 
  

 

https://ttrockstars.com/


Attendance  

Our attendance target is 98% 

  

Last week’s attendance was 93.6% 

Hazel class   94% 

Oak class   94% 

Well done Everyone! 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

Leavers Service – Friday 11th July (2.30 - 3pm) 

End of Year Performance - 14th July 2-3.15 in the village hall 
 

 

 

 


